Dear Parents/Carers,

We have been invited to take all the Year 2 children
to a Gymnastics Festival. It will be an opportunity for
the children to meet children from other Ashington
Primary Schools, as well as developing their skills and
confidence in gymnastics and trampolining, with
professional coaches leading sessions.

The details are as follows : Gfﬂﬂﬁﬂf‘és

® The festival takes place on Tuesday 21t March at Ashington Leisure
Centre, from 1.00 - 3.00.

® We will be leaving school immediately after lunch, returning to school
in time for Cricket Club or going home.

® The children should come to school in sports gear and trainers,
including a warm fleece, tracksuit etc on top

® Children will need to bring their water bottles.

Please complete and return the permission slip to school as soon as possible.
Thanks again for your support,
Mrs Tantum

I give permission for my child
to participate in the Year 2 Gymnastics Festival on Tuesday 21°* March.

I will inform Mrs Tantum of any relevant medical issues.



